
 
  
April 25, 2023  
 
Dear Parents and Guardians:  
 
The Week of May 15-20 in your dancer's regularly scheduled class time will be That's 
Dancing Dress Rehearsal for Dance Gala 2023.  
 
Please have your dancer come to class in their Gala costume with the appropriate dance 
shoes and hairstyle. It is not necessary to apply stage makeup for the in-studio dress 
rehearsal but if your dancer would like feedback on stage makeup application, they are 
welcome to wear it.  
 
During the last 20 minutes of these classes, we are inviting the parents and guardians into 
class for dress rehearsal. Please refrain from bringing young children to this dress rehearsal. 
We will address any costume issues and answer any questions that you might have about 
Tech Rehearsal and Gala at West Boca Community High School. While we encourage you to 
attend, it is not a problem if you cannot. A follow up email will be sent with information with 
notes from dress rehearsal and information regarding tech rehearsal at West Boca 
Community High School auditorium. Please make sure you have a correct email on file in 
your portal.  
 
If your dancer has more than one class an evening, please have them wear the first 
costume and then they will change in the dressing room for any additional classes. All 
costumes should be carried in garment bags with all items labeled with first and last names. 
This is not the performance. Dance Gala 2023 is June 3rd and 4th at West Boca Community 
High School.  
 
We are looking forward to Dance Gala 2023.  
 
Fondly,  
Andrea LaMaina & Michele Walsh  
www.ThatsDancing.com  
561-642-9677 


